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Fire  Department

Chief Frederick J. LaMontagne, Jr.

Lambert, Coffin & Haenn

Mr. Paul S. Bulger

477 Congress Street

P.O. Box 15215

Portland, Maine 04112-0915

April 8,2009

Mr. Bulger;

I have received the plan of action from your office dated April 3,2009 and signed by Mr. Rice, with regards to 602 Congress Street and 551 Cumberland Avenue.  The time frames as presented are acceptable, but must be firm.  The situation with regards to legal use of these properties is as follows.  I understand that you believe that zoning allows the proposed uses for these buildings.  Marge Schmuckal in the Building Inspections Office makes the determination of legal use(s) of properties in Portland.  At this time I have been told that there are no legal residential units located at 602 Congress Street.  It will be Mr. Rice’s responsibility to pull the necessary change of use permits for these properties with other necessary permits.  It must not affect the time line.

Thanks you for assistance,
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Benjamin A. Wallace, Jr.  FPO

Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101

wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov
(207) 756-8096
PAGE  

380 Congress Street ( Portland, Maine 04101-3513 ( Ph (207) 874-8400 ( Fax 874-8410


